
NEWS RELEASE 
O’Gorman High School Guidance Counsellor Receives Prestigious 
Award 
Timmins, January 27, 2011:   

Kelly Ann Marks, OHS Guidance Counsellor, is the recipient of the Ontario School 
Counsellor’s Association Phil Hedges Award for 2010. 
 
The Ontario School Counsellor’s Association (OSCA) provides leadership and support in 
Guidance and Career Education for Guidance Teacher-Counsellors and students.   
The OSCA Phil Hedges Award was created in 2004, and is granted to individuals who 
demonstrate dedication to delivery of a well-rounded guidance and Careen 
Education Program.  The award recipient needs to provide support and liaison to 
students, parents, staff and community partners; also, contributing actively to building a 
positive school atmosphere and one who aids students and parents in planning for 
success.    
 

Darren Berthier, OHS Principal 
commented “The O’Gorman 
High School family is so proud 
of Mrs. Marks and her recently 
being awarding the OSCA Phil 
Hedges Award.  I can’t think 
of anyone more deserving as 
Mrs. Marks is constantly striving 
to improve the lives of our 
students and assisting them 
with their career direction and 
preparations.” 
 
 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
 

Contact: Andrew Marks 
Community Relations Officer 
Phone: (705) 268-7443 x3213 
Fax: (705) 267-3590 
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